
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
Elementary Principal’s Office  

7:15 a.m. 
 

Chair Richard Wrensch called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present:  Kellie Loeb, Mark Siewert, Richard Wrensch, Superintendent Michael 

Garvey, Elementary Principal Kristine Blakeley, MS/HS Principal Neil O’Connell, and Director 

of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Math Personalized Academics 

Teachers:  Lyssa Lauersdorf and Melissa Sweger 

Students:  William Mattert, Evan Chowanec, Julius Cheaney, Madelyn Schumann, Madilyn 

Brigowatz, and Zaida Zehren 

 

Elementary Garden 

Teacher:  Stacy Miller 

Students:  Jayden Firary, Chloe Barganz, and Zoe Moser 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

 

Motion by Siewert/Loeb to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion carried. 

 

The Committee members met with the Math Personalized Academics group.  The students took 

individual members through some of their activities and showed how their progress is recorded 

and shared with them and parents. 

 

The elementary Garden group shared their work on the Elementary produce garden and showed 

Committee Members their garden.  The students answered questions from the Committee 

members. 

 

Mr. O’Connell announced that the new chrome books were tagged and ready for use.  The 

MS/HS is ready to assign chrome books to each student.  Parents must review and agree to the 

terms in the new one-to-one handbooks.  Parents will be responsible for any damage.  High 

School students will be assigned a chrome book which they will take home.  Upon graduation (in 

good standing) the chrome book will be theirs to keep.  MS students will be assigned a chrome 

book for use during the day but will charge them at school at night.  The parents of MS students 

must review and agree to the terms in the MS one-to-one handbook as well.   

 

The Committee agreed that the distribution of the information and handbooks to the parents can 

be done electronically. 

 



Motion by Loeb/Siewert to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
 


